
 

Range Ponds Association 

04/13/16 

Poland Spring Lodge 

Attendance:  

President: Ann Gagne, Vice President: Robert Limoges Secretary: Jeanne Fifield,  

Treasurer: Sandy Moreau, Directors: Jeanne Radziszewski, Joe Radziszewski, And Lynne 

Richard 

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm. by President Ann Gagne. 

 

Old Business: 

Lynne R. reported the insert panels for the display boards are done and where being shipped on Thursday 

morning.  

 

Ann G. still waiting for an estimate on the price of having Curry Printing, print our 4 page newsletter. The 

price would also include postage and mailing labels. 

 

Ann G is also still looking into the price of adding children’s tee-shirts and visor/baseball hats to our 

inventory. She will report back with prices and color options. 

 

New Business 

 

 Robert L. discussed changing the name of the Association to “Range Ponds Associations”. 

7 in favor/0 opposed 

 

Ann G. has received the water quality report for last year and will post it on the website and face book 

pages.  

We also discussed who is in control of the dam that runs under Route 26. Ann G. will check with the 

Town office and report back at next meeting. 

 

There was a discussion regarding whether or not the Association should be marking the ledge on Upper 

Range Pond. Ann will investigate our legal obligation and any responsibilities we may have once the 

ledge is marked.  

 

Jeanne F. and Jeanne R. volunteered to set up the new 3 panel display board at this year’s Strawberry/ 

Heritage Festival at the Poland Spring Resort on June 25
th
 for an association membership drive. Hours 

will be 8:00am to 1:00pm; Anne G. will print membership forms. 

 

 



Members discussed the annual meeting and Anne G. reported that the Dockside is available on Sunday 

July 31
st
 from 9:00 am to 11:00am. We discussed asking the town, Town Manager Bradley Plante and the 

Code enforcement officer Nicholas Adams. It was noted that we may be interested in one more speaker, if 

anyone has an idea please send out an email. 

Lynne R. would like to try and bring a sample of milfoil to the annual meeting for lake folks to see 

firsthand.  

 

 

Lynne R. is still waiting for the parade permit from the State. It was noted that the 4
th
 of July is on a 

Monday this year and that it may be better for the parade to be held on Sunday July3rd.  The time was 

also changed to 1:00pm instead of 2:00pm, we will note that on any flyers that are displayed in the town. 

Also Jeanne F. volunteered to sew an Association flag to display during the parade. 

 

Meeting was adjoined at 7:30 pm, 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Jeanne Fifield 

Secretary 


